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Active Investigation 

 
Shortly after 7:00 p.m. tonight, June 23, 2017, the St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office was 
informed of a shooting which occurred in the 200 block of East Club Drive in St. Rose, Louisiana.  
During the investigation, it was learned that two men were shot during the incident.  One subject 
is currently being treated for his injures, the second subject was transported to the hospital where 
he subsequently died.       
 
The incident is currently under investigation.  Anyone with information pertaining to the incident 
is urged to contact Detective Thomas Plaisance of the St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office at 
(985)783-6807.   
 
Citizens can also contact Crime Stoppers at 1-877-903-STOP.  Citizens do not have to give their 
name nor testify and could receive up to $2,500.   
 

Greg Champagne 

Sheriff 


